
Janey  Louise  Jones  book
reading

 

Every wee girl believes she should be a princess – and so do
some grown-ups!  Edinburgh writer Janey Louise Jones also
believes in fairies and she’s is launching a new series of
both her Princess Poppy and Cloudberry Castle ballet school
books this summer.

 

To celebrate, The Bonham is hosting an exclusive book reading
when  young  fans  are  invited  to  go  along  in  their  best
‘princess’ dress to listen to Janey read from the books, enjoy
some princess games and a specially created afternoon tea just
for Princesses!

 

The Janey Louise Jones Book Reading afternoon takes places on
Sunday 10 June 2012 between 2-3.30pm.  Tickets are £17 per
child and include a book reading; princess games during the
reading; a signed copy of Janey’s new book ‘Royal Parade’;
sandwiches, cakes and juice served after the reading; and tea
and coffee for mums and dads.  Princess dress is encouraged…..

 

For  further  information  or  to  book  call  0131-274  7404  or
email events@thebonham.com

https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2012/05/janey-louise-jones-book-reading/
https://theedinburghreporter.co.uk/2012/05/janey-louise-jones-book-reading/
http://www.theedinburghreporter.co.uk/wp-content/uploads/2012/05/cover.jpg
mailto:events@thebonham.com

